
Outreach Programme at St. Joseph Kindergarten 

The Environmental Science Club pupils went on an outreach programme to St. Joseph  

Kindergarten on 19 April 2019. To raise the kindergarteners’ awareness on showing care for the 

environment, the pupils carried out engaging activities with the kindergarteners to share with them 

the importance of practising the 3Rs-Reduce, Reuse and Recycle.  

 

 

 

 

Performing a skit showing the 

importance of 3Rs 
Answer a question on recycling before 

proceeding in the Snake and Ladder game 

Fish out the recyclables  Sort the recyclables  

Making beautiful animals out of 

recyclables  


